Another Successful Year 

The Zonta Club of Pine Rivers Inc celebrated another successful year of service in the local community and at the international level at its May ChangeOver Dinner Meeting and Annual General Meeting...

The Club has been active in the local community with many functions raising funds to support local organisations as well as Zonta International Service Programs to advance the status of women.

The Dinner included the installation of the new Club President, Vicki Williams and her Board by District Governor Ros Kinder and provided Club members an opportunity to thank outgoing President Rosalind Pestell and her Board for their leadership of the Club over the past two years.
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